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DIRECTIVE: JOB CORPS DATA CENTER NOTICE NO. 22-048 

 

 

FROM: Job Corps Data Center 

 

SUBJECT Updated PIN 21-12 FAQs 

 

 

 

The attached Job Corps COVID FAQs have been updated that answer frequently asked questions 

associated with PIN 21-12. The yellow highlights in the file are used to signify new questions or 

old questions with new content. 

 

The FAQs will be on the PRH website attached to PIN 21-12.  Updates will be on the website 

with a few hours.  

 

Questions about the FAQs should be directed to the appropriate Regional Office.  

 

 

 


